
From: Willie  
Sent: Monday, May 25, 2015 10:59 AM 
To: Mike Wilson 
Cc:  
Subject: Dockside Green Development 
Importance: High 
 
Good Morning Mr Wilson: 
 
I am  writing you to indicate my support for the Affordable Housing project that The Catalyst 
Community Development Society is planning at Dockside Green. 
I have a personal interest in the ongoing development at Dockside Green  both as a resident of a 
townhouse directly opposite the north end block and as a concerned citizen. I recognise that 
housing for all citizens is necessary for the good of all.  
I have been interested and involved  in DSG since the first proposal and offerings were made for 
purchase in 2005. In fact I was the first purchaser. 
 
I am well aware of the initial build out plans and how they were impacted by the recession in 
2008, the year I moved in. I have taken an active interest in Synergy, and was on the first Strata 
Council.  
I strongly support the direction this project is going in, not only for the my own interests but in 
the way that affordable housing has been addressed. The revised proposals in the Affordable 
Housing projects have been modified in a very positive way.   
 
I commend the work that Robert Brown and the Dockside Development team are doing and 
direction we are going. 
 
Sincerely  
Willie Waddell 
1-389 Tyee Road  
 
 
 
 


